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Hi

I believe that any person or group has the right to voice their opinion provided the do so
within the law.

It is unacceptable that persons or groups that are afforded preferential benefits from our tax
law are engaged in activities outside the law. 

Therefore:
 
1. Any environmental protest group that breaks the law should immediately have their
DGR status revoked.  
 
2. To be eligible for DGR status, the primary purpose of an environmental charity should
be ‘on-ground’ work that improves the local environment.

Your sincerely

Paul Duncan
email:  
mobile:  




